
ARCHWOOD 55 Plus Inc.
565 Guilbault Street, Winnipeg, MB

October 31, 2020

Suspension of all Programs & Activities at 
Archwood 55 Plus Inc.

As a result of the Province’s decision to move to Level Red 
Pandemic restrictions, Archwood 55 Plus will be suspending 
all program and scheduled activities, effective October 31, 
until further notice.
 
This suspension is temporary (as long as required by public 
order) and all programs and activities will be rescheduled as 
soon as the restrictions are lifted.
 
All pre-paid activities will be honored when the Centre is 
allowed to safely resume these activities.

Specific questions or inquiries can be addressed as 
follows: email archwood55@shaw.ca or call the club at 
204-416-1067.
 
Consult our website at archwood55plusinc.weebly.com for 
updates.

Thank you for patience and understanding.  We will advise as 
soon as programs and services can resume.
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